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Leuven, November 21st, 2015 

 

 

 

 

To The Editorial Office of World Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology 

 

Dear Editors in Chief, Editors and Editorial Office Manager, 

 

 

Please find enclosed the revised version of the systematic review titled “Single incision 

slings: are they ready for real life?” (Authors: Manuela Tutolo, et al.) to be considered for 

publication in World Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology. 

 

We are very grateful to the Reviewers for their comments to our manuscript.  

 

 

 

List of the changes made in the manuscript: 

 

 

 

EDITOR  

 

We thank the editor for the comments. 

 

Point # 1: The ZIP code of the University of Leuven has been given. 

 

Point #2: The conflict of interest has been signed by the authors and provided as attachment. 

 

Point #3: The audio core tip has been recorded and provided as attachment. 

 

Point 4#: The reference list has been modified as suggested by the Editor 

 

Point 5#: A decomposable figure, of the PRIMSA flow chart, has been provided.  

 

Point 6#: Reference numbers have been added in TABLE 1 and TABLE 2. 
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REVIEWER #1: 

 

Results section should be revised results because it is too deep and extensive. So should 

summarized this section and make it more attractive to readers. If it possible would be very 

interesting to include pictures of the different devices 

 

Reply: We thank the reviewer for the comments to our manuscript. The section concerning the 

results has been changed accordingly and shortened. The figures of the devices have been added.  

 

 

REVIEWER #2: 

 

This is a nice review. Please do not bold names in the reference. Small editorial corrections are 

suggested 

 

Reply: We thank the reviewer for the comments. The references have been changed accordingly 

and the paper has been reviewed in order to perform the suggested editorial corrections. 

 

 

We hope that the paper would be now suitable for publication in Your Journal 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Manuela Tutolo (on behalf of all the authors) 

 

 


